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To the Infrastructure Planning and Natural Resources Committee,

I support the taxi services amendment Bill 2015.
I feel that demerit points would be a positive way of enforcing our current laws as they are not
 being enforced at the moment.  The current penalties for breaking our laws in relation to illegal
 taxi operators are not working.

As a teacher I have always taught my children to uphold the law and do the right thing. We have
 rules and laws to protect the public. I am not happy also that if my daughter was to use Uber
 and had a car accident, who  pays the bill if she has hospital bills.
I ran a music business for 20 years and had to pay tax and do the right thing so I don’t know why
 everyone has to abide by the law of the land and not Uber???
Sincerely Leona Collier
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